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The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
A very eggciting week! 

                                                                    

  

What a magical week it has been - the children have been wowed by the presence of the 

ducklings in our nursery. We have had such a giggle watching them run away and paddle 

around the water tray. The children were very gentle when handling the ducklings and we are 

extremely proud of them all. 

We would like to thank all of our parents for sending their children’s baby photos. There was 

such a sense of pride witnessed, when the children showed of their photos to their peers. This 

was followed on by a painting activity. Individually, we all looked at our facial features in a 

mirror and painted a self-portrait.  

The children took part in a range of obstacle courses outdoors and discussed why it is 

important to eat a balanced diet. We carried out activities to express our feelings and looked 

at sunshine safety too.         

Have a ‘quacking’ weekend! 

Mrs Santosh Roth 


